
 

GRAND CHAPTER OF CALIFORNIA 
 Order of the Eastern Star 

 
 
16960 Bastanchury Rd. Suite C               Telephone:  (714) 986-2380 
Yorba Linda, CA 92886-1711                   Fax:  (714)589-2311                                       
          Website:  www.oescal.org 
 
 
June 28, 2021 
 

Grand Chapter of California  
147th Annual Session  

2020ne – A Vision of Possibilities  

October 20-23, 2021 

Visalia Convention Center  

To our California Distinguished and Honored Members, Sisters, Brothers and Friends: 
 
On behalf of the Grand Chapter of California,  we extend to you a special invitation to attend our 

147th Annual Session “2020ne – A Vision of Possibilities”, to be held at the Visalia Convention Center. 

 
Please register for the session as early as possible through your Chapter Secretary. Please note 

that non-members may attend our Informal Opening on Wednesday Night, our Masonic Youth Session 
and Grand Installation on Saturday, and any of our meal events. Registration is not required for anyone 
attending only open events. You will find on our website our Tentative Program, Housing Letter, Hotel 
Information, Volunteer Information, and Committee Room Request form.  We request that you make 
your reservations at one of the listed hotels using the group code, because every room booked at one of 
the participating hotels saves on the cost of Grand Chapter Sessions, which will help determine costs for 
future convention facilities and hotel room rates. If you have a hotel “rewards” card, you will receive 
credit for your room nights. However, please DO NOT use your credits to reserve a room on your own as 
Grand Chapter Sessions Week will not receive credit for any of those room nights.   Our meal event form 
will be available to download or you may purchase your meals online through our website, please check 
our website www.oescal.org  for further information. 

 
We hope to share with you our “Vision of Possibilities” and look forward to welcoming you with 

warmth, love, and friendship. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Fraternally, 
 

Tammy Kinzy  
Grand Secretary 
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